
 

  
CIRCULAR NO: AIRRBOF/ SP 05 /2022                    Dated: 23-03-2022  
 
All Affiliates/ Members  
(Please re-circulate)  
 
Dear Comrades,  
 
Fraternal Support to Nationwide General Strike on 28th & 29th March 
Called by Central Trade Unions and Sectoral Federations/ Associations 

 

We reproduce hereunder the full text of our AIBOC Circular No. 2022/10 dated 

21.03.2022 regarding the captioned subject for information of all concerned. 

 
 
With greetings, 

 
(Srijan Kumar Pal) 

General Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Quote 
 

____________________________________________ 
To All Affiliates (Please Circulate) 
 

Dear Comrades, 
 

Fraternal Support to Nationwide General Strike on 28th & 29th March Called by Central 
Trade Unions and Sectoral Federations/ Associations 

 

You are aware that almost all Central Trade Unions and Sectoral Federations/ Associations 
have called two day nationwide general strike on 28th & 29th March’22 on several issues 
including opposing privatisation of Public Sector Undertakings, Banks and other Financial 
Sector, price rise et al. 
 

2. The issues on which they have decided to call the strike are very close to us. Some 
affiliates of UFBU also are taking part in the strike. We request all our affiliates to address 
Dharnas / Demonstrations convened in support of the strike, if invited and convey our fraternal 
support for the cause. 
 

3. In this connection, we advise our affiliates that our members shall not demand or accept 
any keys and shall not perform clerical duties on the days of strike.  
. 
 

With vibrant greetings, 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

         Sd/- 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
 

 

Unquote 


